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I oppose. FFL are regulated by the Federal gov. This bill will cause the small dealers 

who have already gone through a lengthy licensing process through the federal 

government to go out of business due to unreasonable over regulation by the state of 

Oregon.  This bill does nothing more than attack law abiding citizens and make it 

more difficult for honest business owners to support themselves. It does nothing for 

public safety.  


